
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: April 10, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: 
Washington County Center for Addictions Triage and Treatment 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The Center for Addictions Triage and Treatment (CATT) is a project Washington County staff have been 
working on to increase substance use disorder treatment options in our community. The project began in 
2019 with extensive planning and community engagement. The project is now in the implementation phase 
with sites secured, architects completing design work and general contractor selection in process. Staff from 
the Behavioral Health Division at the County will provide an overview of the project including information 
about the planned services, location, funding and project timeline. The presenters will be available to 
answer any questions the Council may have. 

 


